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 Healthy Young Minds 
Tree House Children’s Centre 

Stepping Hill Hospital 
Poplar Grove 

Stockport 
SK2 7JE 

Our Ref: JW/SLS 
Department: Healthy Young Minds   

Ask for: Jenni Willbourn 
Direct line: 0161 716 5868 

Fax No. 0161 419 2081 
  

Dear Parent/Carer  

Following the devastating events at the MEN arena on Monday night Healthy Young 

Minds are reaching out to any parent or carer that was present or has a child that 

was present.  The events of Monday night will have a significant impact upon all 

those involved and there is a coordinated response across services in the local area 

to ensure the right support is available to all those who need it. 

We are able to offer face to face or telephone slots on Friday Morning (26th May) at 

the Treehouse, Stepping Hill Hospital for anyone that would like information about 

responses to trauma, how to best support children or space and time to reflect and 

discuss their own concerns.  

Please ring us today or tomorrow morning to book a time.  If you would rather 

discuss things over the phone please leave your telephone number and we will get 

back to you on Friday morning. If you don’t currently wish to access this support 

please do not hesitate to contact us at any time if you have any questions or worries. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jenni Willbourn 
Operational Manager Healthy Young Minds 


